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Thank you to our fantastic Choir 

A big thank you to all the children in the choir who sang at the Festival of Carols at 

Queen Street Methodist Chapel on Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We realise that attendance has been a challenge in school in the current climate. 

We would however like to thank all our families for keeping their children off when 

necessary to  stop germs spreading, whilst also trying to maintain a good      

attendance record. 

Our attendance target is 96% and we currently have attendance of 92.5%. 



Reminder—Parents of Nursery Children   

(born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018) 

If you have a child who falls into the age range above then they are due to start school 

in September 2022 

You can apply for a reception place from 12/10/21 to 15/01/22.  

Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in        

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 

Many Thanks  

 

Please Park Considerately 

We have had a number of complaints from our neighbours regarding people parking over 

driveways which is causing them distress. Please could we ask that you be considerate 

when parking at school. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 



                          Wedding Congratulations  

Congratulations to Miss Deaves  who was recently married  and is 

now Mrs Mitchell.  Sending our very best wishes for the future. 

 

 

Please could we ask that anything owing on your ParentPay account is settled during 

the Christmas period  to ensure that we return in January to a clear balance. 

 

Many Thanks  

Birth Congratulations 

Congratulations to Mr Armstrong and his wife on 

the birth of their baby boy. 

Also, congratulations to Miss Tomlinson and her 

partner who have also had a baby son. 

Sending lots of love to both families. 

Staff News  

Well done to Miss Tennyson who has qualified as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant. 

Welcome back to Mrs Pateman who has returned to school following her maternity 

leave. 



Scarborough Uniform Recycle 

Scarborough Uniform Recycle are holding a School Uniform Giveaway. This takes 

place on 20th December at Westborough Methodist Church (opposite the railway 

station) between 4-6pm. 

They are offering a 'click and collect' service. Uniform items can be requested using 

this form:  

https://forms.gle/7fK9qNrJfJPsY7CW7  

Items can be collected on the day. Please note that all uniform requests are subject 

to availability and we cannot guarantee that we will have the school/sizes              

requested. 

Donations of uniforms can still be made at Sainsbury’s (blue bin in entrance), or 

Tesco (customer services). 

As always, all uniforms are free of charge and available to anyone that would like 

A reminder of the inset days for 2022: 

 

28th February 

1st March  

6th June  

25th July 

Vacancy for Relief School Crossing Patrol 

There is currently a vacancy for a Relief School Crossing Patrol 

with a closing date 2nd January 2022 to cover the school crossing 

sites in Scarborough.  

To apply, please follow the link below: 

View Vacancy Details 

https://forms.gle/7fK9qNrJfJPsY7CW7?fbclid=IwAR1TCysrPs2h2Oj84ZvO41up3c0mu4Z8rxDe1qtqglXtT2g9Nj57HZQ-3HQ
https://nyccjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/6640/0/326472/21085/relief-school-crossing-patrol-scarborough


On behalf of all the children, staff and governors, may I wish you a 

very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year! 

 

School closes on Friday 17th December at 3pm and  school gates 

reopen at 8.30am on Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Check out the Christmas activities available in our area: 

For more information and to access online sessions, visit the FEAST website. 

If any family has a question about the FEASTive programme, they can contact  
hello@northyorkshiretogether.co.uk 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-17OHT-3BV37K-11QM14-1/c.aspx

